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From: Kate Bartlett

To: Jessica Symons
Subject: Re: D/2017/582/A & D/2021/711 - Local Planning Panel Notification - 30 August 2023
Date: Monday, 28 August 2023 2:47:44 PM
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Caution: This email came from outside the organisation. Don't click links or open attachments
unless you know the sender, and were expecting this email.

Thanks Jess

| also saw what | think is a typo in the parking conditions. My understanding is that the parking
should be:

e 5 motorcycle spaces (not 1); and

e 1 car share bay (not 5 car wash bays).

Can you let me know if that’s correct?

Kate Bartlett (she/her)
Partner | Director, Planning

Connect with us at: https://www.theplanningstudio.com.au
The Planning Studio is a flexible workplace and my work hours may vary during the week. | don’t expect you
to read or respond to my emails outside of your normal work hours.

®®_The Planning
oe Studio

The Planning Studio acknowledges the traditional custodians of the lands + waters of Australia, particularly the Gadigal

People on whose traditional lands our office is located, and pay our respects to Elders past, present + emerging. We
deeply respect the enduring Connection to Country + culture of Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander peoples and are
committed to walk alongside, listen + learn with community as we plan for equitable, sustainable, generous, and
connected places. Always was, Always will be.

From: Jessica Symons <jsymons@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au>
Date: Monday, 28 August 2023 at 2:45 pm

To: kate Barlct

Subject: RE: D/2017/582/A & D/2021/711 - Local Planning Panel Notification - 30 August
2023

Hi Kate
Thanks for picking that up. | will hopefully have it sorted out for you before the meeting.

Kind Regards
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